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California Ranks 41st Nationally in Children’s Well-
Being, Shows No Improvement versus Year Ago  

 
Diverse Group of Organizations and Individuals Forming A 
“ Children’s Movement ” to Push Policymakers to Prioritize 

Kids  
 

Oakland, CA —For the second consecutive year, California ranks 
41st out of the 50 states in children’s overall well-being, 
according to The Annie E. Casey Foundation’s 2013 KIDS COUNT® 

Data Book, released today in partnership with Children Now. The 
Data Book ranks each state and the District of Columbia on 16 
key indicators of how children are faring across the four 
fundamental domains of Economic Well-Being, Education, Health, 
and Family and Community. California’s rankings are included in 
the table below: 
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
“ The KIDS COUNT Data Book shows California’s leaders aren’t 
giving enough attention to the fundamental issues undermining 
our children’s – and our state’s – success, ”  said Ted Lempert, 
president of Children Now. “It’s a mis-prioritization problem. 
While our state ranks 11th nationally in per capita state and 
local tax revenues, we are well below the national average in 
per capita spending on education but 2nd in per capita spending 
on corrections/prisons. ”  
 
In response to the state’s chronic underinvestment of attention 
and resources in children, over 600 Pro-Kid organizations have 
joined The Children’s Movement of California to collectively 
push for the changes kids in the state clearly need, but that 
aren’t happening. The Movement’s members are an uncommonly 
diverse mix of businesses, non-profits, faith- and community-
based organizations, parent groups, direct service providers 
and thousands of individuals that have come together under the 
banner of doing what’s best for children. Spearheaded by 
Children Now, the Movement provides the infrastructure needed 
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to coordinate and empower the tremendously broad-based support 
that exists for children across California’s ideological 
spectrum. It is the first organized constituency for kids of 
its kind in the state. 
  
“ Why kids aren’t getting the level of attention they need and 
deserve is largely a function of their lack of power and 
influence relative to other interest groups,”  said Lempert. 
"The Children’s Movement is changing that dynamic by 
translating the remarkably high but historically unorganized 
public support for kids into a force that can effectively 
demand and produce better policymaking and better outcomes for 
kids. ”  
 

# # # 

To request electronic access to the embargoed KIDS COUNT Data 
Book, please email press@childrennow.org. 
 
To learn more about The Children’s Movement of California, 
please visit www.childrennow.org/movement. 
 
Children Now is the leading, nonpartisan, multi-issue research, 
policy development, and advocacy organization dedicated to 
promoting children's health and education in California and 
creating national media policies that support child 
development. Learn more about us at www.childrennow.org. View 
nearly 300 video testimonials by community leaders, business 
owners, teachers, parents and even children across the state, 
urging California to invest in early education at 
www.youtube.com/user/InvestinCalifKids 

The KIDS COUNT® Data Book includes the latest data on child 
well-being for every state, the District of Columbia and the 
nation. This information will be available June 24 at 12:01 
a.m. EDT in the KIDS COUNT Data 
Center, http://datacenter.kidscount.org, which also contains 
the most recent national, state and local data on hundreds of 
other measures of child well-being. The Data Center allows 
users to create rankings, maps and graphs for use in 
publications and on websites, and to view real-time information 
on mobile devices. For interactive California KIDS COUNT data, 
visit http://datacenter.kidscount.org/California
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